
CED~UBG 

f't/J tf Z'IG1cJo ~00 

,1£-,<.< 
jvsr 

OFFICE OF THE CITY ATTORNEY 

Mr. John Feeney 
Department of Natural Resources 
P. 0. Box 12436 
Milwaukee, WI 53212 

Dear Mr. Feeney: 

Kaye K. Vance 
City Attorney 

February 13, 1996 

This will confirm the DNR has asked Cedarburg to monitor the ground water at the former 
site of the Cedarburg Light and Water Commission Power Plant at W61 N617 Mequon 
Avenue on a quarterly basis for the first year, 1996. If those results are acceptable to the 
DNR, monitoring will occur thereafter on an annual basis. Northern Environmental will be 
the engineering firm doing the monitoring . 

Please call me if you have any questions. 

#32379: 1850-17:413 

cc: Gary S. Graham 
Dale Lythjohan 
Clinton P. Gridley 
Jacquelyn S. Dekker 

Very truly yours, 

t(~ icJ----
Kayc K. Vai1ce 
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